PTMB GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
April 10, 2024

1. Callto Order 7:40 PM by Cari Williams with 23 people in attendance.

2. Approval of Minutes from March 13, 2024 (Kim Mitchell)
a. A motion was made to approve the minutes by Anne Gavorcik 2nd by Brian
Hyjurik. Approved unanimously.

3. Treasurer’s Report (Madeline Huypen)

a. The current financial statement was reviewed

b. All lottery payouts have been made; remaining expenses will include choir
banquet, scholarships, and ensemble celebrations.

c. The budget process has started for next year; the proposed budget will be
presented at the May meeting.

d. Volunteers will be needed for the Audit this summer in June/July.

e. Motion made to pay the bills by Camille Bodnar, 2" by Kristin Taylor. Approved
unanimously.

4. Fundraising
a. No new updates

5. Nominating Committee (Mandy Feitt and Sam McVicker)
a. Motion made to approve the slate of officers for the 2024-25 school year by
Kristin Taylor, 2" by Brian Hyjurik. All approved unanimously.
b. Slate of candidates
i. President — Kim Mitchell
ii. Vice President — Michelle Skillings
iii. Treasurer —Madeline Huypen
iv. Secretary — Anne Gavorcik
v. Volunteer Coordinator — Tanya Kotenoglou
vi. Communications Coordinator — Camille Bodnar
vii. Assistant Treasurer — Rory Egan

6. Scholarship Committee Update (Madeline Huypen)
a. Packets have been posted, emailed, and posted on the Band App. The deadline
to apply is April 26,
b. Paper packets will also be available in the music classrooms.

7. School Sponsor Update (Mr. Perrotte)
a. Clearly recovering from the COVID dip, numbers are going up, would like to
continue to encourage involvement.



b. Mr. Perrotte will be presenting at PMEA State A Capella conference on April 19t
Anthony Luisi and Tommy Gallagher will be joining him, they auditioned and
were accepted at the state level for A Cappella.

c. Current 6" grade numbers — 60 band, 36 orchestra, 76 choir students.

d. Next year, we plan for the choir to return to the national A Capella convention on
March 27-29 in Orlando; boosters will need to make a deposit of $1,500 to make
the commitment.

Motion to adjourn made by Alan Skillings and 2" by Anne Gavorcik. Approved
unanimously.

The next meeting will be on May 8™ at 7:30 pm in the band room (note location change
due to testing).



